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October 14,2005 

Jerry D. Hendrix 
Vice President 
Regulatory & External Affairs 

Phone: (850) 577-5550 
Fax (850) 224-5073 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 

And Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

c- 
I. 9 

RE: Hurricane Katrina 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to the requirements of Section D( 1) of BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.'s 
Extended and Modified Service Guarantee Program (SGP) approved by the Florida Public 
Service Commission, (See Order No, PSC-05-0440-PAA-TL in Docket No. 050095-TL7 dated 
April 25,2005) BellSouth declared a service emergency as of August 26,2005, due to Hurricane 
Katrina in South Florida (Dade, Broward, and Monroe counties). 

Effective Saturday, October 15,2005, the SGP service emergency that was placed into effect 
in South Florida (Dade, Broward, and Monroe Counties) due to Hurricane Katrina will be 
eliminated. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me. 
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